
Synopsis 

Ir Dr So Kwok-sang: 

The HKEAA held an Information Day in January this year. During 

the event I had met with many parents and collected many useful 

feedback on the HKDSE. 

We are going to organise two Information Seminars for parents on 

11 August and 15 September. My colleagues and I will introduce to 

parents our work and services and the management and 

administration of public examinations, in particular the HKDSE.  

Please visit www.hkeaa.edu.hk/en/events for details.  

Join us at the event and let us know your thoughts. 

Thank you. 


